
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN  
that the meeting of the  

Transportation Commission  
of the City of West Hollywood  

scheduled for  
Wednesday, May 21, 2014, 

 at 7:00 p.m.  
at Plummer Park Community Center, 7377 

Santa Monica Boulevard,  
Rooms 5 and 6, West Hollywood, California, 
has been cancelled due to a lack of quorum. 

 

The next meeting of the Transportation 
Commission will be Wednesday, June 18, 2014 

at 7:00 P.M. at Plummer Park Community 
Center, 7377 Santa Monica Boulevard, 

Rooms 5 and 6, West Hollywood, California 
 


